
Calhoun County Groundwater Conservation District 
Board of Directors 

 
Notice of Public Meeting and Permit Hearing  

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Government 

Code and Section 36.404 of the Texas Water Code, that the Calhoun County Groundwater 
Conservation District will hold a public meeting on October 28, 2024, at 5:30 PM at 131-A N. Virginia 
St., Port Lavaca, Texas. During the meeting, the Board of Directors is scheduled to conduct a permit 
hearing, consider, and possibly take action regarding the following permitting request(s): 

Mr. Danny McGuire for Port O'Connor Improvement District seeks, under permitting request 
case PRC-20240919-01, an amendment to permit OPWF-20221114-01 authorizing to change the 
proposed monitoring well location to the revised coordinates for the central, east and west monitoring 
wells at the well field site near the intersection of State Hwy 185 East and Trevor Street in the 
community of Port O’Connor, Calhoun County, Texas. 

Any person who intends to contest a permitting request must provide written notice of that intent 
to the District at P.O. Box 69, Victoria, Texas 77902 at least three calendar days prior to the hearing 
date in this public notice. If the District does not receive a timely notice of intent to contest a permitting 
request, the Board of Directors may cancel the related permit hearing and take action on the permit 
request(s) at the next regular board meeting in accordance with the Rules of the District. 

For more information regarding this matter, contact Tim Andruss, General Manager of the 
Calhoun County Groundwater Conservation District at 361-482-0357 or at admin@ccgcd.org. 
 


